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Outpatient Attending Position at NewYork-Presbyterian/Westchester Division

Weill Cornell Medicine’s Department of Psychiatry in conjunction with NewYork-Presbyterian
Hospital is seeking to recruit a Psychiatrist for a Service Chief position in Adult Ambulatory
Service at NewYork-Presbyterian/Westchester in White Plains, New York. The Adult
Ambulatory Service at NYP-WD consists of an outpatient clinic with a number of subspecialty
programs as well as a 36-slot partial hospital program with separate tracks devoted to
affective/personality disorders, psychotic disorders, and eating disorders. The administrative
role consists of providing supervision and mentorship to attending psychiatrists, overseeing the
smooth functioning of educational and training activities, and working closely with the Director
of Adult Ambulatory Care Services to ensure optimal operation of the service. Other significant
responsibilities include working with a multidisciplinary team to provide clinical care to patients
and teaching and supervision of nurse practitioners, medical students, residents, and postdocs.

Minimum Requirements: Board certified or eligible in Psychiatry. Possess or be eligible for a
NYS license. Established academically-oriented physicians with a strong clinical skills are
encouraged to apply. Prior administrative experience strongly preferred.

Founded in 1898, and affiliated with what is now NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital (NYPH) since
1927, Weill Cornell Medical College (WCMC) is among the top-ranked clinical and medical
research centers in the country. The NewYork-Presbyterian/Westchester Division is a 260-bed
facility renowned for the range and quality of its inpatient and outpatient specialty programs, as
well as its general psychiatric services. The program has been named a “Planetree Designated
Patient-Centered Hospital” — the first behavioral health hospital in the U.S. and one of only 16
hospitals worldwide to receive this distinction. We are consistently recognized as one of the
nation’s best psychiatric programs by U.S. News and World Report.

Weill Cornell Medicine is an equal opportunity, affirmative action educator and employer.
Qualified candidates are invited to email a CV and brief letter of professional interest to:

Jennifer Walsh

Senior Administrator

Weill Cornell Medicine
Psychiatry
jaw2015@med.cornell.edu



